
May 2020 

UPCOMING MEETINGS: 
City Council Meeting: Monday, May 11th at 7:00 PM 

Budget Committee Meeting: Monday, May 4th at 6:00 PM 

Planning Commission Meeting: Tuesday, May 26th  at 4:30 PM 

Parks & Recreation Committee Meeting: Tuesday, June 2nd at 6:00 PM  

At City Hall, 245 NW Johnson St  

*Due to the Covid-19 outbreak and Governor’s executive order meetings may be held 

via teleconference. Check the City website and social media for updates* 

City Hall & Public Works will be closed: 

Monday, May 25th for Memorial Day 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Sublimity Budget Committee meeting will be on Monday, May 4th at 6:00 PM. This meeting 

is open to the public and comment can be submitted to City Hall by mail, city drop box, or 

emailed to myrna.harding@cityofsublimity.org. Written comments must be received by May 4th 

at 4:30 PM.  

________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Sublimity Mask Project 
The Mask project is underway and many masks have already been delivered to the most  

vulnerable residents here in Sublimity. The next step will be delivering to every home in our 

community with plans to start by May 1st.  Once we  have the wanted or needed masks for all 

our residents the overflow will be dropped off and the SIT Office in Ditter Square and at  

multiple locations around the canyon, to be determined. Council member Greg Atkin has taken 

on the lead for this project from his home. If you live outside the City limits or know someone  

that may need one please contact Council member Atkin.  

If you need information on how to get a mask please call 503-949-1567.  

The mask are not at city hall as the City Hall is closed to the Public at this time. 

_______________________________________________ 

SAFE SIDEWALKS  

A reminder to property owners and or occupants that it is their responsibility to  

keep sidewalk areas in front of the property clean and clear of debris, dirt, weeds,  

shrubbery, low branches and safe for the public to use at all times. This also  

includes weeds in the area in front of the curb. Please do not blow or sweep any  

debris from driveways or sidewalks into the storm drains or street. 
____________________________________________________________ 

Mayor’s Message  
Hello everyone, 

As April comes to a close, there are many things to be thankful for, like living in a 
community that cares for its neighbors.  The neighborhood mask building project 

spearheaded by our Councilman Greg Atkin is all about neighbors helping  
neighbors.  Thank you to everyone that is helping with this project!  

Please be patient with City Hall staff the next few months while Katie is out on 
leave.  Myrna will have help in City Hall, but will need some patience as she  

trains the interim person and continues to work from home. 
I enjoy hearing from you and as always if you have a question, comment or  

concern, feel free to contact me at james.kingsbury@cityofsublimity.org. 

City of Sublimity  

245 NW Johnson St. 

Sublimity, OR 97385 

503-769-5475 

 
Dog Reminder 

It is the responsibility of the 

pet owner to clean up after 

your dog when you are out 

and about. Mutt Mitts are 

available in the parks. 

 

  
Park Rentals are now  

available for the summer 

months. Visit City Hall for a 

reservation form and to pay 

the $50 fee.  

 

Until the social distancing 

orders are lifted by the  

governor, the City will not 

be issuing garage sale  

permits.  
 

To sign up for online bill pay 

visit www.xpressbillpay.com 

or go to 

www.cityofsublimity.org and 

click on Xpress Bill Pay under 

the “payments” drop down 

menu. 
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